
PRESS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

DATE:  July 25, 2024 

   CONTACT:    Jessica Compton, Deputy Director 

Parks and Recreation Office (406) 771-1265 

Electric City Water Park Closed for Maintenance 

July 29 and July 30, 2024 

Great Falls, Montana – The Electric City Water Park will be closed 

Monday July 29, and Tuesday July 30 to repair a city water service line. 

Operations is planned to resume on Wednesday, July 31, 2024. 

For more information on any Park and Recreation facilities, parks or 

programming follow the department on Facebook, or contact Great Falls Park 

and Recreation Administration Office at (406) 771-1265.  
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